
 

 

 

 

        Recent News & Updates from the  
Department of Chemistry & Chemical Biology 

 

  

  

Congratulations to the Class of 2016! 

The historic 250th Anniversary Commencement took place on May 
15, 2016 with the Commencement Address delivered by President 
Barack Obama, 44th President of the United States. We would like to 
wish the best of luck to our Chemistry Major Graduates along with the 
entire Class of 2016. 

 

 

 

  

  

CCB Distinguished Professor Eric Garfunkel 
Appointed as Vice President for International and 
Global Affairs  

Congratulations to Professor Garfunkel, the newly appointed 
Vice President for International and Global Affairs . Read more  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Welcome Professor Lu Wang  

We are excited to announce the latest addition to our prestigious faculty, Dr. 
Lu Wang , Assistant Professor. Research in her group focuses on using 
theoretical tools to determine the structure, dynamics and spectroscopy of 
condensed phase, especially biologically relevant systems.  

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

  

2016 Undergraduate Achievement 
Awards  

Congratulations to the research presenters and award 
winners at this year's Jean Wilson Day Celebration of 
Undergraduate Achievement! A complete list of winners is 
available on our website .  
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